
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 21st January 2022 

Chapelford Village Primary 
School  

Learning in school is more than academic achievement and so our values here at Chapelford 
are for every child to learn, achieve and to demonstrate mutual respect. We celebrate        
children’s achievements and promote the values of perseverance, resilience, team working 
and effective participation. We strongly believe that rewards have a motivational role,      
helping children to see that good behaviour is valued and so we provide a consistent reward 
system that supports individual, class and team rewards. 

We are sure that your children tell you all about the Dojo rewards which they love to receive 
in the classroom. Children can choose to spend their dojos weekly on a reward or they can be saved each 
week to spend on a bigger reward. Additionally, each week, the class can earn a whole class reward if the 
combined amount of dojos earned by the class exceeds 300. However, to be able to participate in the      
collective Dojo reward time, a child must have earned at least 5 individual dojos that week. 

Our emphasis on rewards to reinforce good behaviour goes beyond the classroom too and so house points 
are given to reward children spotted showing positive values around the school. All children are already    
arranged into houses and your child will be in one of the four houses, St George, St Andrew, St David,          
St Patrick. Children can also earn a house point if they receive one of the weekly certificates in assembly for 
exceptional behaviour or performance. The lunchtime reward system is also linked to our house points.   
Our MDAs give out coloured pom poms which are counted weekly. The house with the most amount of 
pom poms is rewarded with fifty house points. 

We have been sharing the exciting news with the children that each winning house at the end of every half 
term will be rewarded with a treat. Most exciting of all with be the end of year treat that the overall house 
winners will be part of in the summer term. A previous treat was a beach party held on the school field. If 
you have any children that were lucky enough to have been part of that reward, I’m sure they told you what 
a great event it was. This year’s treat may not be a beach party, but it will be just as amazing. If you have 
any questions about our school rewards or houses, please email the class teacher. 

Have a lovely weekend.                                                                                                                                                               

Kind regards 

Mrs Hewson                                                                                                                                                                    

Headteacher 

 

Talking to your child about online sexual harassment: A guide for parents                                  

Please scan the QR code below for more information. 

Online Safety Information 



Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE 
school as we have children in school with nut 
allergies. Please do not send your child into 

school with nut related  products. Thank you  

Have a lovely weekend. 

1 Toby 12 Thomas 

2 Minerva 13 Blake 

3 Avan 14 Jake 

4 Jack 15 Izzi 

5 Leo 16 Jack 

6 Seraya 17 Oscar 

7 Indy 18 Mason Wo 

8 Tommy 19 Theo 

9 Florence 20 Conner 

10 Sam 21 Kyia 

11 Flora   

Reader of the Week 

Mon 31st January - Y6 Heights & Weights 

Monday 1st February - EYFS Heights & Weights 

Thurs 3rd February - Y4 to Warrington Museum 

Fri 4th February - Y4 to Warrington Museum 

Fri 18th February - End of Term 

Mon 28th February - Back to School 

Tues 2nd March - Academy Photography 

Mon 7th - Fri 11th March - C20 Bikeability 

Mon 14th - Fri 18th March - C17 Bikeability 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th March - c18 Bikeability 

Dates for the Diary 

1 Hafsa 12 Mayama 

2 Anya 13 Leighton 

3 Amelia 14 Betsy 

4 Phoebe 15 Thomas 

5 Daniel 16 Poppy 

6 Conor 17 Mia 

7 Marlea 18 Billy 

8 Elsie 19 Ethan 

9 Zara 20 Nic 

10 Hailey 21 Chester 

11 Sonny   

Star Learner 

School menu for week beginning                              

Monday 24th January is Week 3 

Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until           

outside of the school grounds!                                                                       

School Gym equipment is for pupils during the 

school day only. 

Please remember that dogs except for assistance 

dogs are  NOT permitted on school grounds               

under any circumstances. Thank you . 

Polite Notice 

Can we request that children's ParentPay accounts are 

regularly topped up, to make sure the children               

continue to receive their school lunches. 

If you require more help please don’t hesitate to        

contact the school office on 01925 712554 or email us 

on chapelford_admin@omegamat.co.uk 

Free School Meals end for pupils at the end of Year 2. 

School lunch is £2.40 per person per day it to be paid 
via Parentpay in advance.  

Parent Pay 






